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30 March 2020 
 

Mr Hamish McNulty 
General Manager 
Cumberland Council 
PO Box 42 
Merrylands NSW 2160 
 
 
Attention: Diep Hang 
 
 
Dear Mr McNulty 
 
WASTE MANAGEMENT FCILITY 
84 PERCIVAL STREET, SMITHFIELD 
 
Reference is made to the above mentioned development application that was referred to Roads and 
Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime), now Transport for NSW (TfNSW), via the Department of Planning 
and Environment Concurrence and Referral Portal on 10 March 2020 for comment in accordance with 
Clause 104 of the State Environmental Planning Policy (Infrastructure) 2007. On 1 December 2019, 
legislation came into effect to bring Roads and Maritime and TfNSW together as one organisation. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the proposed development as it 
is unlikely to have a significant impact on the classified road network. 
 
If you have any further inquiries in relation to the subject application, please contact Kerry Ryan, 
Development Assessment Officer, on 8849 2008 or by email at Development.Sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Brendan Pegg 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 
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